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                                              FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – August 2nd, 2017 

 

 Officer involved shooting 

Adams County, Colo.  On August 2nd, 2017 at 0421am, an Adams county Sheriff’s Deputy attempted to 

stop a vehicle in the parking lot of 5810 Broadway. When our deputy approached the vehicle, the driver 

sped towards our deputy, who fired one shot. It is currently unknown if the driver was struck. The 

vehicle is described as a four door silver colored Honda Civic bearing Colorado plate SRQ-316. The 

Honda Civic was last seen heading eastbound on E. 58th Avenue. A second vehicle also fled the scene and 

is described a white four door sedan. 

Our deputy was not injured during this incident. An investigation is underway. If the vehicle is spotted 

we are asking the public to contact The Adams County Sheriff’s Office or call 911. 
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